

SUNDAY, AUG. 12, 2007 | NASSAU EDITION

NEWSDAY.COM

Mary Gravina

hospice care

\$1.50

Mary
Gravina has
been awarded the
Trailblazer
Award by
the Hospice
and Palliative Care



Association of New York State for her Hospice Care Network Perinatal Program, which she developed in 2002. Gravina, of Brightwaters, has worked at the Hospice Care Network for 20 years and currently is its assistant vice president of counseling services. Her program was honored at the association's Interdisciplinary Seminar and Meeting in July.